From: PUCO Consumer Call Center

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: FW: Cass Township Solar Board [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t00YDRH:ref ]
Date: Thursday, July 29, 2021 11:42:12 AM

21-0277-EL-BGN

--------------- Forwarded Message ---------------
From: Steve Gilliland [gillyfam5@aol.com]
Sent: 7/28/2021 7:41 AM

To: contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov

Subject: Cass Township Solar Board

To Whom It May Concern,

We oppose the solar farm being put into our neighborhood! Can
you tell us what this will do to our property value? Why is something of this magnitude being
put here around all of our homes if it isn't going to benefit us and our community?

| ask that you please consider ALL of us and not just a FEW.

Respectfully, Steve & Carie Gilliland

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available.
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